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Pewley Down Conservation 
volunteers and the Rosamund 

Community Garden (https://www.
facebook.com/guildfordcommunitygarden/)

The fields on the north 
side of Pewley Down 
next to Holy Trinity 
school are up for sale.

Local people are coming 
together to try and raise 
the money to purchase 
them to save them for 
the community.

One hundred years ago the Friary Brewery 
swooped in and saved Pewley Down for the 
benefit of the people of Guildford.  

We now have the opportunity to do the same 
and preserve these fields next to the Down for 
future generations.

A material proportion of the funds needed 
has already been identified.

Together with Surrey Wildlife Trust, Pewley 
Down Conservation Volunteers, Guildford 
Environmental Forum and supported by local 
schools, and the Charlotteville Jubilee Trust, 
we are appealing to local residents who can 
pledge sums of money to help enhance this 
bid for the future of our local rural life. 

OUR VISION
To protect this beautiful countryside from 
development, and create an area that 
both nurtures rare British wildlife, offers 
environmental education opportunities, and 
provides additional amenity space for the 
people of Guildford. 

If you are interested in making a 
significant pledge to help raise funds 
towards this purchase, please contact:

pewleydownfields@gmail.com

If you need any other information, 
including contacts, please visit our 
Facebook page:

Saving Pewley Down Fields 

or via our website: 
www.pewleydownfields.squarespace.com
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